Attachment 9

February 13, 2023

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
Superintendent
Celina City Schools
Celina, OH 45822

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

After much consideration, | have decided to officially retire from my teaching position with Celina
City Schools at the conclusion of the 2022-23 school year. My last day will be May 26.

It has certainly been an incredible journey over the past 20 years. It has been an honor and a
privilege to be a part of shaping the minds and futures of so many students, and a pleasure to do
this work inside a community of such dedicated colleagues. As | move into my next chapter, | will be
able to look back with pride on what we have accomplished together.

Thank you for the support you've given me during our tenure together at Celina City Schools. | wish
the best for you and for the whole Celina City Schools community in the years to come.

Sincer(_ely,
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Cindy Busch/or

708 E. WavNE ST., CeLina, OH 45822
419.953.5592
cDB859@YAHOO.COM



